
St Barnabas CE First & Middle School 

 

How do you feel about the future of 

education? 

Come and have your say at  

The Big Education  

Conversation 

You are invited to join us on  

Thursday 17th January  

at 10.30am or 1.45pm 

 

What message would you like to give to 

decision makers? 

This is an ‘open space’ event where all participants will be able to 

say as little or as much as they want to. It is an opportunity to share 

and listen to other people’s views. Your contribution will form part 

of a national conversation to inform policy. 

 

Places are limited so please email the school office at 

office@st-barnabasfirstmiddle.worcs.sch.uk 

to reserve your place today.  

Please state which session you would like to attend. 

 

This is a pilot project in partnership with Schools of Tomorrow and Whole Education. 
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